
 
 

 
 

 

28th April 2020 

 
Dear all,  
 
Referring to the Letter of Announcement from the 18th of April, EMVO would like to confirm the 
deployment of Release 1.7.01 in the Production Environment (PRD) on the 18th of April 2020 at 08.00 
PM CET.  
 
A minor defect related to Report S.5.2 was found during the IOTs. Therefore, EMVO plans to deploy a 
patch with a minor patch Release 1.7.02 in PRD. An IOT on this patch release was performed today and 
no further defects were found.  
 
The patch Release 1.7.02 will be deployed in PRD on the 30th of April 2020 without any downtime. 
Furthermore, OBPs will not experience any changes related to the EU Hub’s behaviour and all operations 
will be performed as usual.  
 
 
In the event of any questions or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 
  

Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 00 08 
 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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https://emvo-medicines.eu/new/wp-content/uploads/EMVO_LoA_0033_20200418_EU-Hub-Release-1.7.01-%E2%80%93-complete.pdf
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